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Dear Sirs         3rd  April 2023 
 
Rollesby Broad platforms lease agreement between Northumbrian Water Limited and the 
Broads Angling Services Group CIC (BASG). 
 
In January 2023 BASG held its Annual General Meeting and passed two resolutions, which 
changed the direction of travel of the company and it’s ability to own and manage assets 
within the Broads.  These resolutions reflect the willingness of Broads Anglers to support 
any form of payment to access and fish the Broads and the previous core objectives of BASG 
to find sustainable incomes to secure the Broads Fishery and Angling. 
 
The platforms that enables bankside access to fish Rollesby Broad are an example of this 
and something BASG attempted to address last year to find a sustainable solution to enable 
continued sustainable revenues for their use. Sadly this hasn’t been achievable and as such 
BASG has stepped back from this ambition and refocussed on more strategic item’s  facing 
the Broads like climate change and pollution.  
 
We therefore wish to apply section 3.4 terms of the lease and issue 3 months formal notice 
on its termination. This would enable it to remain closed at the start of the Fishing Season 
16th June 2023.  
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Kelvin Allen 
Chairman 
 
Email kelvin.allen@basgonline.org 
Mobile 07850 709769 
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